
 

  
Dear Customers: 
  
  
On January 11, 2023, Carus LLC had a fire at our manufacturing facility in LaSalle, IL. We 
are thankful that the fire was extinguished and all of our team members are safe. As you 
may be aware, Carus operates and maintains multiple phosphate manufacturing facilities 
in the United States. We also have a dedicated logistics group with a fleet of trucks that 
exclusively serve Carus customers. We do not anticipate a significant impact to our 
phosphate production or customer deliveries.  
 
Carus has taken the necessary steps to protect our employees and continue to supply our 
customers with phosphate products. Additional details on the potential impact to our 
permanganate product lines will be forthcoming.  
  
Thank you for your business and for continuing to put your trust in Carus. We will provide 
updates if any unforeseen circumstances arise. 
  
Regards, 
  
  

 

Kelly Frasco 
Director of Product Management 
   

  

  
 

   

  

Carus 
315 5th Street 
Peru, IL 61354 

Click here to unsubscribe or to change your Subscription Preferences.  
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